
Elections during the first Catholic School Council meeting of the 2020-2021 school 
year were held on Tuesday, September 29, 2020.  Thank you to all the parents who 
attended and who were elected / appointed to serve on the CSC.  Members are: 

 
Chair    Gabriella Griffiths 

   

Principal/VP           Antonio Cardamone & Maria Ruggi Dietsch 

 

Teacher Rep Cindy Pozzobon & Francesca Wood 

  

Non-Teaching Claudia Leo   

        

Parish Rep   Angela Caceres 

 

Community Rep Gabriella Griffiths 

 

OAPCE Rep  Mary Karagiannis 

 

Parent Reps            Mary Karagiannis, Erika Allen,  Joanna  Perri,   
   Lidia Romeo,  Mrs. A. Caceres, Suzanne Anderson, 
   Diane DeProphetis, Teresa Stransky 
 

~~~  Mission Statement  ~~~ 
“The Niagara Catholic District School Board, through the charisms of faith, social justice, support and 

leadership, nurtures an enriching Catholic learning community for all to reach their full potential and be-
come living witnesses of Christ” 

 

 

 


